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June 13, 2014

Dear Dr. King
On behalf of ANDSOOHA – Public Health Nursing Management members I want to thank you for your many contributions to the enhancement of the health of Ontario.  “Make No Little Plans”, sets a clear course and the description of the role public health plays not only in the health system but in the greater community at large has been truly valuable.  Your dedication to the assurance of a viable and robust immunization system is valued and we are committed to continue to work with our ministry partners to ensure the work of the Immunization Review lives.   

We appreciate the support and direction you have provided to the sector and more specifically the time you have made, to work with us to build a strong practice of public health nursing.  Most notably by the support of the creation of the Chief Nursing Officer position and the implementation of the Social Determinants of Health Nurses in each health unit.

We wish you well and hope to work together again soon some time in the future.   All the very best Dr. King!
Sincerely
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Karen Quigley-Hobbs

President, ANDSOOHA



C/o Region of Waterloo Public Health, 99 Regina Street South, Waterloo, ON N2J 4V3 Tel: 519-883-2250 Fax: (519) 885-7260
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